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The Legislative Assembly of Alberta is considering amendments to the Securities Act 
(Alberta). Bill 25, the Securities Amendment Act, 2006, received first reading on 23 
March 06. 
 
The proposed amendments would advance the harmonization and streamlining of 
securities legislation across Canada, facilitate the "passport system" of securities 
regulation, and introduce a secondary market civil liability regime. 
 
The proposed amendments are not in effect.  The full text and current status of Bill 25 
can be accessed at the Alberta Legislative Assembly website under Bills and 
Amendments: http://www.assembly.ab.ca/net/index.aspx?p=bills_home 
 
Questions 
If you have questions or require further information, please contact: 
 
Terry Hutcheon 
Corporate Secretary and Senior Legal Counsel, Office of the General Counsel 
Alberta Securities Commission 
Phone: (403) 297-4295 
Fax: (403) 297-3679 
e-mail: terry.hutcheon@seccom.ab.ca    
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